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S.F. 4298 amends the State Building Code to require electric vehicle charging capability within or 

adjacent to new residential buildings that provide on-site parking facilities. Currently, electric 

vehicle charging is only required at commercial and multifamily structures, and residential 

structures with fewer than four dwellings are exempt.  


